
Special Announcement 

JLPT 2020B (Dec Paper) Malaysia 

 

Dear JLPT Candidates. 

Due to the recent extension of the CMCO, we wish to inform you that some centres are facing issues 

with the venue providers. As of November 15, 2020, we wish to inform you of the followings: - 

 

1. Kuala Lumpur Test Centre (Administrator: The Japanese Language Society of Malaysia) 

i. JLPT for ALL levels shall proceed as scheduled.  

The venue remains unchanged, ie University USCI.   

However, any candidate wishes to withdraw from the test and seek a refund, may 

do so by completing and submitting the Withdrawal Form 

(https://forms.gle/zpGu6GYodJ9guvo87) by December 6, 2020. 
 

ii. All candidates are required to follow the SOPs strictly. For details, please refer to the 

special JLPT Notice to KL Test Candidates will be emailed to the candidates by 

November 23, 2020. Simultaneously the notice will also be posted on JLSM Website. 
 

iii. Support letter will be issued to candidates to allow them to apply permission from 

the nearest police station for inter-state travel to the test site. All candidates should 

receive it via email by Monday, November 23, 2020. If not, please inform us via 

jlpt.kualalumpur@gmail.com by giving your full name and examinee number. 
 

iv. Further enquiries: jlpt.kualalumpur@gmail.com.  

Please quote your full name and examinee number in the email to ensure prompt 

reply. 

 

2. Penang Test Centre (Administrator: Penang Japanese Language Society) 

The decision is pending until Wednesday November 18, 2020. The scheduled venue is no 

longer available and the Penang Test Administrator is trying very hard to find an alternative 

venue. Your kind patience and understanding is very much appreciated. 

 

3. Ipoh Test Centre (Administrator: Perak Malaysian Japanese Friendship Society) 

Due to the unavailability of the test venue, regrettably JLPT in Ipoh is cancelled. 

Ipoh Test Administrator apologises for all the inconvenience caused and shall communicate 

with all its candidates via email latest by Sunday November 22, 2020 to arrange for the 

refund of test fees. As the office of Perak Malaysian Japanese Friendship Society remains 

closed throughout CMCO, if you have any enquiries please write to sengck@hotmail.com. 

 

 

Your kind understanding and cooperation to the above would be very much appreciated. We also 

thank you for your kind patience. 

 

The Organizers of 

JLPT 2020 Malaysia 

November 15, 2020 
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